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Hello Chase
 
The Snoqualmie Tribe [Tribe] is a federally recognized sovereign Indian Tribe.  We were
signatory to the Treaty of Point Elliott of 1855; we reserved certain rights and privileges
and ceded certain lands to the United States. As a signatory to the Treaty of Point Elliot,
the Tribe specifically reserved among other things, the right to fish at usual and
accustomed areas and the “privilege of hunting and gathering roots and berries on open
and unclaimed lands” off-reservation throughout the modern-day state of Washington.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment. Based on the information
provided and our understanding of the project and its APE we have no substantive
comments to offer at this time. However, please be aware that if the scope of the project
or the parameters for defining the APE change we reserve the right to modify our current
position.
 
Thank you
 
Adam Osbekoff
 
From: Chace Pedersen <chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 1:50 PM
To: DAHP SEPA <sepa@dahp.wa.gov>; enviroreview@yakama.com; Corrine Camuso
<Corrine_Camuso@Yakama.com>; Jessica Lally <Jessica_Lally@Yakama.com>; Casey Barney
<Casey_Barney@Yakama.com>; noah_oliver@yakama.com; Guy Moura
<guy.moura@colvilletribes.com>; sam.rushing@colvilletribes.com; Connor Armi
<connor.armi.hsy@colvilletribes.com>; darnell.sam.adm@colvilletribes.com;
john.sirois.adm@colvilletribes.com; milton.davis.adm@colvilletribes.com; Steven Moses
<steve@snoqualmietribe.us>; DAHP <dahp@snoqualmietribe.us>; Adam Osbekoff
<adam@snoqualmietribe.us>
Cc: Jamey Ayling <jamey.ayling@co.kittitas.wa.us>

mailto:adam@snoqualmietribe.us
mailto:chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us



